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Dear Ms Morales 
 

Response to Submissions Addendum - North Byron Parklands SSD 8169 
 

The Natural Resource Access Regulator (NRAR) has had the opportunity to review the 
North Byron Parklands Cultural Events Site response to submissions (RTS) addendum, 
dated September 2018, for the North Byron Parklands.  

The project proposes to modify the current proposal by increasing parking, amenities and 
accommodation on site, as well as develop the vegetation offset area. 

NRAR is satisfied with the RTS Addendum as it has addressed all of NRAR’s concerns 
discussed in NRAR’s previous comments in the original RTS. At this time NRAR has no 
further comments. 

Please contact Annika Lawrence, Water Regulation Officer, on  or 
 if you have further enquiries regarding this matter. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Irene Zinger 
Manager, Water Regulation Branch (East) 
Natural Resources Access Regulator 
28/09/2018 




